
3
rd
 Grade Writes 

Guidelines 

This writing event is open to anyone in 3rd grade and runs March 1 to March 31 

 

These are the guidelines you must follow: 

• Write a short story that begins “One day when I was at the library…” 

• Stories may be any length 

• Include your name, phone number and parents’ email address 

• Submissions must be a word document (Word or Google Doc) 

• Submit your story via e-mail to jnelson@papl.info by 11:59pm on March 31 

• Be sure to proofread your work and check for correct spelling and grammar 
 

Contact Miss Jodie in Youth & Teen Services with questions: jnelson@papl.info 

 

Everyone who submits a story will receive a certificate. 

mailto:jnelson@plainfieldpubliclibrary.org

